
Children’s Hospital Los Angeles is a 501(c)(3) organization.  
Donations are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. Tax ID No. 95-1690977

“They saved our daughter’s life.  
We can never be grateful enough.” 

– Noemi, Leah’s mom

Gift Receipt Thank You for Your Gift!

4650 Sunset Blvd., #29 
Los Angeles, CA 90027

323-361-2308
CHLA.org/GIVE

Leah Faith, age 2

Dear Friend,

Thank you for making a gift and championing the mission of Children’s 
Hospital Los Angeles. Your support allows the hospital to fulfill our 
aspirations of creating hope and building healthier futures for children.

Each contribution not only provides for world-class patient care, but also 
ensures that we can invest in life-changing research and transformational 
treatment options that make CHLA the top children’s hospital in the Western 
U.S. and top five in the nation. You can learn more about the ways we 
serve our patients, families and community by visiting CHLA.org. 

Below is a receipt for your tax-deductible donation. Your generosity 
ensures that patients and families, like Leah (pictured left) and her parents, 
have access to the finest services and health care today. We are most 
grateful for your gift and investment in our future. Together, we are saving 
countless young lives each and every year.

With sincere gratitude,

Alexandra Carter, MBA, CFRE 
Senior Vice President and Chief Development Officer

GIFT AMOUNT DATE

November 08, 2021 i0000137290

Phillip Westbrooks

$1,000.00

2289 Stratford Cir.
Los Angeles, CA 90077-1316




